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August 15, 2018
VIA EMAIL
Mr. John P. Pederson, AICP, Manager

Cobb County Zoning Division 

Community Development Agency

1150 Powder Springs Road, Suite 400

Marietta, GA 30064

Re: 
Other Business Application of John E. and Mona Loyd regarding 5257 Hadaway Road (OB-40)
Dear John:

As you know, I represent Mr. and Mrs. John E. Loyd in connection with the above captioned Other Business Application.  In that regard, and with the acquiescence of Mr. and Mrs. Loyd, please allow this letter to serve as confirmation that we are requesting that this Other Business Application be “Continued by Staff” and that the consideration of same be held in abeyance until the next Zoning/Other Business cycle.

With respect to the foregoing, this letter will also confirm that the hearing before Cobb County Board of Commissioners will be continued until their regularly scheduled Other Business public hearing on September 18, 2018.  We will ensure that the Zoning Notification Signs are re-stickered.  Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you have any questions whatsoever regarding these matters.  With kind regards, I am
Very truly yours,

SAMS, LARKIN & HUFF, LLP
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GLS, Jr./lkj
cc:  
Commissioner Bob Weatherford (via email)

Mr. and Mrs. John E. Loyd (via email)
Mr. John Loyd, P.E. (via email)
